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ACCC opposes BP proposed acquisition of Woolworths Group’s fuel business 

 
The ACCC today announced it opposes the proposed acquisition of Woolworths Group 
Limited’s (Woolworths Group) retail fuel business by BP.  
 
We are disappointed with the ACCC’s decision. We have worked closely over many months 
with BP and the ACCC through an extremely rigorous and demanding process.  
 
BP and Woolworths Group will assess the options over the coming period. 
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